PUBLIC HEARING

The Lexington City Council met in a public hearing on Wednesday, April 13, at 5:45 p.m., at Lexington City Hall, 604 Wheatley St., Lexington, Texas.

Present was Mayor Allen Retzlaff, Councilpersons David Mason, Chris Billings, Dana Matson and Bobby Wesner.

Mayor Allen Retzlaff opened the public hearing and welcomed the guest.

A Public Hearing was held in regard to the submission of an application to the Department of Agriculture Office of Rural Affairs for a Texas Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) Program grant. The purpose of the meeting is to allow citizens an opportunity to discuss the citizen participation plan, the development of local housing and community development needs, the amount of TxCDBG funding available, all eligible TxCDBG activities, and the use of past TxCDBG funds.

The Public Hearing was closed at 5:49 p.m.

Allen Retzlaff - Mayor

all Loff